
From: Morado Jr., Juan <JMorado@beneschlaw.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 4:30:52 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Report of Reasonable Hosting for Chicago City Council Latino Caucus 
  

 
Steve, 
  
I am writing to report on behalf of Chicago City Council Latino Caucus members receipt of 
reasonable hosting by the Illinois Hispanic Chamber of Commerce (IHCC) a corporate partner of 
Suenos. The IHCC offered reasonable hosting to the Chicago City Council Latino Caucus 
Foundation of which the Caucus members are Board Directors. The following individuals accepted 
and attended the event held this past weekend: 

  
• 10th Ward Ald. Peter Chico 
• 12th Ward Ald. Julia Ramirez 
• 26th Ward Ald. Jesse Fuentes 
• 30th Ward Ald. Ruth Cruz 
  

The other members of the Caucus did not accept hosting to the event. Please let me know if you 
have any questions or need additional information here. 
  
Best, 
  
Juan 

 

 

  
      

Juan   Morado ,  Jr. 
  

( he/him/his 
 

)  
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